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 January 31, 2018 
 
 
 Greetings to the WLC School Community, 
 
Throughout the fall the WLC School Board and Budget Committee have been working with the district 
staff to create a budget to present to the voters for the 2018-19 school year.  The process will be 
completed at the last joint meeting of the two boards on Tuesday February 6. 
The next step in the process is the Public Hearing which will be held on Thursday February 8 at 7PM in 
the cafeteria at the Wilton-Lyndeborough Cooperative Middle High School.  This is a chance for the 
voters in town to hear about the proposed budget and ask questions before a final dollar figure is 
determined.  The budget and warrant articles will be described in detail and the input from the public to 
the boards is welcomed as part of the budgeting process.  The warrant articles to be discussed will be: 
 

 The operating budget 

 The collective bargaining agreement between the district and the support staff 

 A proposal to create a full day kindergarten program in the district 

 A proposal to add funds to the Building/Equipment and Roadway Capital Reserve Fund 

 
The text of all of these will be on our website on Wednesday February 7th. 
 
I would encourage all of you to attend because you as citizens and voters will make the final decision on 
how the district will be funded.  The District Meeting will be held on Saturday March 10th, 9AM at WLC 
Middle/High School.  This is the most important date because this is when the citizens of the town gather 
to make the final decision.  I hope you can be part of this very important part of the workings of your 
school district. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bryan K. Lane, Superintendent of Schools 
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